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Due to concerns related to COVID-19, the PACE Program is 
temporarily lifting the early refill edit on all medications except 
Schedule II thru V.  Additionally, PACE will permit reimbursement of a 
quantity greater than 100 and a day supply greater than 30 for all 
medications except for Schedule C II thru V.   
 
This change is effective immediately.  
 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 


